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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
SECURITY ALERT- BOGUS ZIMRA OFFICIALS ON A PROWL 

   
The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to advise its valued clients, members 
of staff and the public in general to be on the lookout for fraudsters posing as ZIMRA 
officials.  The fraudsters who masquerade as Tax Auditors are using the following names; 
Mr. D. Musakwa, Mr. B. Masango, Mrs. Chibungu, Mrs. Kunaka and Mrs. 
Chikodzonge.  
 
The above have been reported as sending SMSs and have been calling tax payers 
announcing intention to conduct an audit and subsequently solicit for bribes to avoid 
carrying out the audit or affecting the results on the intended audit.  
 
ZIMRA’s clients are advised to be careful of these fraudsters and to avoid bowing to their 
criminal demands. Clients are encouraged to be aware of the following: 
 

 ZIMRA is not associated with and has no links with the bogus Auditors purportedly 
conducting ZIMRA work in the manner described above.  

 All ZIMRA employees have clearly defined work procedures and do not carry out 
ZIMRA business over unofficial personal media platforms such as SMS, WhatsApp, 
Twitter and Facebook. 

 All ZIMRA employees carry with them valid staff identity cards when on duty and 
do not ask for any form of monetary deposits into their personal bank accounts 
for them to conduct ZIMRA business.  

 ZIMRA clients should not be intimidated into unnecessarily parting with their 
money through actions of the bogus ZIMRA employees.  
 

Anyone who has been approached by the fraudsters as stated above or with information 
pertaining to the bogus ZIMRA officials should immediately report to the nearest 
Zimbabwe Republic Police (ZRP) station and nearest ZIMRA office or contact ZIMRA via 
the following details:  

General Lines  : 024-2-758891-5 
Econet toll free : 0808190 
Telecel toll free : 0732880880 
Netone toll free :  0814880 
WhatsApp  : 0712790972/0772135690 
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SMS   : 0712790972 
Email :  webmaster@zimra.co.zw      

/pr@zimra.co.zw 
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